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Comments for Public Posting: This is a general public comment related to future promotional
activities of the private and/or non-profit partners with which this
Committee collaborates. It would be inappropriate for this
Committee to support advertising programs that encroach upon
the public right-of-way beyond that which is presented on transit
shelters. There are significant problems with the current STAP
program proposal as presented in that program's IS/MND that
seek to expand advertising into the public right-of-way. Such
actions would not only blight our City but they could undermine
the City's ability to enforce sign regulations. They have not been
adequately described, defined or evaluated under CEQA and
should not be considered or permitted.



